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Amoco Foam Products Co., a unit of Amoco Corp., said that its Polystyrene Recycling
Inc. operations, based in Brooklyn, N.Y., ceased June 30 in conjunction with the
expanded East Coast recycling operations of the National Polystyrene Recycling Co.,
in which Amoco is a shareholder.

NPRC, which is owned by eight chemical and plastics companies, has four new
recycling facilities, each capable of handling 13 million pounds a year of polystyrene
gathered in regional centers.NPRC has facilities in Corona, Calif., Chicago and San
Francisco, and is opening a new plant in the Philadelphia area.

"Our Philadelphia-area plant in Bridgeport, N.J., and the...
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